
From: Teresa Chang 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 2:25 PM 
To: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Objection to D01-19005 and D02-19023 

Dear Councillor Chan, 

My name is Teresa and l'm living in 185 Oneida Cres. for over 10 years. 
I witnessed all the changes on this narrow street,:-  

We already got 7 residential-condominium on Oneida Cres.,Ever since the people start 
moving into the new condominiums from last year, the traffic is getting more busier and 
busier,  everyday I needed to take extra cautious while I driving onto Oneida Cres. 

Then I saw all of my neighbour moving out because the building is located closer and 
closer to 185 Oneida Cres, the path between the buildings are too close with each other 
and become no more privacy at all. 

I noticed that it's getting more and more car accidents happened at Red Maple and 
HWY 7, I believed it is a signal that Red Maple Rd. cannot digested anymore traffic and 
the drivers losing their patience to wait for their opportunity to turning from HWY 7 to 
Red Maple  

Oneida Cres is a very short and narrow street that only have one lane for coming in 
Oneida  Cres.,and one lane out to Red Maple Road, with some people parking on the 
street near to the senior homes, makes Oneida becomes only one lane for in and out 
traffic! 

This is a terrible idea to get more high rise buildings on Oneida Cres., Traffic is one of 
my concerned , and I also worry about the safety for the kids, students and the senior 
around this area.  

There is a community Center, Kindergarten, Grade 1 to 12, senior home right across the 
street. This is a very dangerous suggestions and may causing the safety for the 
pedestrians too!  

I love my condo unit and this community so much and would like to continue live in 
Richmond Hill as my home! 

Thank you for sending the letter to inform me about the idea of application from the 
developer for the proposed development on re-zoning this area, but my answer is NO!! 

Objection, Objection and Objection 

Best Regards, 
Teresa Chang 
Owner of 185 Oneida Cres.  
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From: Teresa Chang  
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 2:05 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Objection to D01-19005 and D02-19023 

Dear Councillor Chan, 

I will continue to make my objection to this rezoning idea. 

As I mentioned in my previous email dated Apr 20,2020. The condition of the traffic got 
nothing to change at all. The only change that impacts the traffic is that we're in a 
pandemic situation and the traffic is not as busier as normal but for sure it's gonna 
change after COVID-19. 

It's ridiculous to allow more condominiums within the Oneida Cres. It could be houses or 
townhouses, but condominiums is a definite NO. 

Pemberton developers just want to make more money, they even ignore the safety and 
the well-balancing environment that they promise to provide for the residences that 
bought their condo from them. As a councillor to us, I wish that you can listened to our 
voices, helping us to protect our environment and will also be concerned about the 
safety of all the pedestrians.  

Objection to the rezoning and this idea should be rejected forever. No more 
proposals should be considered.. 

Best regards, 
Teresa Chang 
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